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Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Thu, Sep 28, 2017 at 4:52 PM
To: Jeremy Marsette <jmarsette@natickma.org>, Tom Hladick <thladick@natickma.org>

Would you like to provide a response to this that I can include with it in correspondence for this Monday's
meeting?  

Trish O'Neil
Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760
P: 508-647-6410
F: 508-647-6401
poneil@natickma.gov
www.natickma.gov
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Jeremy Marsette <jmarsette@natickma.org> Mon, Oct 2, 2017 at 10:00 AM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>
Cc: Tom Hladick <thladick@natickma.org>, William McDowell <wmcdowell@natickma.org>, Jonathan Freedman
<jfreedman@natickma.org>, Martha White <mwhite@natickma.org>

Trish,
The roadways in the Sherwood Neighborhood are included in this years annual roadway improvements contract.  The
roads have been included on the Board of Selectmen's Five Year Roadway Improvement Plan for some time.  As has
been standard practice for roadways of this type, a stone chip seal is planned for the final wearing surface of the
roadways.  The season for chip sealing roadways has ended, so the work to place the seal in this neighborhood has been
scheduled for this coming spring.

The pavement currently in the neighborhood is a pavement leveling course, not a final wearing surface.  Please note, that
without a proper wearing surface the roadways in this neighborhood will deteriorate sooner.  The use of stone chip seals
is a common practice in the Commonwealth (it is used by many surrounding communities) and is approximately 1/4 of the
cost of placing a 1 1/2" bituminous wearing course.  

We would be happy to discuss with the Selectmen this winter when we bring forward the annual update to the Five Year
Roadway Improvement Plan.

Thanks,
Jeremy
[Quoted text hidden]
--  
Jeremy Marsette, PE
Director of Public Works
Town of Natick
75 West Street 
Natick, MA 01760
DPW Main #: 508-647-6550
Fax: 508-647-6560 
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